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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

CHILDREN’S MENTAL HEALTH WEEK 

The week commencing 5th February is     

Children’s Mental Health Week. The theme is 

‘My Voice Matters’.  

 

We have already included a link on the               

Parents and Carers page of the school website, under Support for 

Families. This takes you to the Children’s Mental Health Week     

website. 

https://www.moorfield.stockport.sch.uk/parents/information-for-

parents  

There is a page on the website for families which we hope you will 

be interested in. We will share more next week about what we will be 

doing during mental health week to promote positive mental health.  

19th to 25th January 

Classes of the Week: R/KS1: 2J   KS2: 4MC             

House of the Week: Lion                                    

Pupils of the Week: R/KS1: Sam M  KS2: Autumn L  

22nd - 26th January 

KM Benjamin K   KP Idris H   RS Iris P / Stanley K                    

1C Sebastian B  1H Marlie B  2J Jace M     2GS Darwood M                    

3B Him W   3H Ella C  4C Mila-Rose B  4MC Ayesha P            

5C Phoebe C   5SR Aaron J     6G Scarlett C   6M Tyler R  

Pen License  

 

 

22nd - 26th January 

Rec 92%, Year 1 88%, Year 2 94%, Year 3 96%, 

Year 4 95%, Year 5 89%, Year 6 94%                  

Star Bonds  

Oliver G, Grace C, Yousef S-A, Lexi B, Albert M                                         

Moorfield Tables  

Lorren C                                                    

Headteacher Award 

KS1 -  Olivier B - Perseverance   

KS2 - Mason - Compassion  

admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 

https://www.moorfield.stockport.sch.uk/parents/information-for-parents
https://www.moorfield.stockport.sch.uk/parents/information-for-parents


MHSA EVENT 

Our MHSA have organised a school event at Jump 

Heaven on Thursday 8th February. Please see the flyer 

below for further information . 



SCHOOL CHOIR 

Our School Choir are practicing 

hard for the upcoming Young    

Voices Concert. They have one 

more session before the big day on 

Tuesday 6th February. 

Please speak to Mrs Stout or Mr 

Roffey if you have any questions 

about the event on the 6th. 

 

 

   



PRE SCHOOL DUCKLINGS 

AND FINALLY…  

SEMI-FINAL HEARTACHE  

Eight our boys football team took part in the      

Stockport County competition at Woodley Sports on   

Thursday. The did tremendously well topping their 

group and losing narrowly to Tithe Barn Primary in 

the semi-final. Well done to the boys that took part.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A positive weather forecast for the weekend. I hope you all enjoy it.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher                           



Inspiring Creative Learners for Exciting Futures 

www.moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 



 






